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(Albany, NY)- “I was deeply saddened to learn over the weekend that my friend Jeremy

Wilber had passed away. Jeremy was a tireless public servant who always put the needs of

his community first. He had a wonderful spirit and a zest for life. I was fortunate to speak

with Jeremy a few weeks before he passed, and he continued to serve the people until the

very end.  My thoughts and prayers are with his family.”


